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Erlinda Jones
Early Childhood Education Faculty
PDAC/LPG Faculty Seat

To the Academic Senate Council:
I am hereby submitting my statement of interest for faculty membership in the Professional Development Advisory Committee and Local Planning Group.
Professional development has always been an interest of mine. As a faculty member preparing teachers in early childhood education, I am keenly aware of the importance of continuing education and growth. I want to continue playing an active role in professional development activities at LMC and within the district. 
I currently serve as co-chair of PDAC and LPG with Justin Nogarr, Professional Development Coordinator. In this role, I have attended meetings of the District-wide Professional Development Committee. I meet regularly with Justin and Dean Rosa Armendariz to plan agendas and review minutes. I have twice attended the statewide Professional Development Conference sponsored by the California Community College Council for Professional Development (4CPD). I have been an active member of the professional development team.
I would like to continue working in this capacity and hope that the Academic Senate will confirm my appointment.
Thank you,

Erlinda Jones
she/her/ella
Los Medanos College
ECE/Child Development Faculty

